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National Children’s Choir
Well done to the boys and girls of Fourth and Fifth classes, who sang so beautifully on Friday night in the National Basketball Arena in Tallaght.  The hard work since last September paid off. Many thanks to Ms. Burns and Ms. Whelehan who prepared them so well.  We are also grateful to the teachers who helped to make the concert a memorable one.
First Holy Communion

The children are busy preparing for First Communion.  The ceremony will take place on Saturday May 9th at 11.00.  A letter with further details will follow shortly.
Write a Book

We had a wonderful display of books in the Halla yesterday and classes had a chance to browse through them.  It was great to see such a variety of stories so beautifully written and well illustrated.  Much time and effort had gone into the publications.  We are indeed very fortunate to have such talent in our school.  Ms. Cahill-Rinn co-ordinated this project with her usual efficiency and we are very grateful to her.

After School GAA Coaching for 3rd and 4th classes

After school GAA coaching with Darren Magee resumes on next Wednesday May 6th from 14.30 to 15.30.  It will run for 6 weeks and is confined to Third and Fourth classes.  The cost is €10.  Please pay this on Easy Payments Plus.

Healthy Lunch Reminder
We encourage children to have a sandwich/roll and a piece of fruit to eat and a bottle of water to drink.
Party Invitations

We would ask that party invitations be distributed very discreetly, as it can be hard on children who are not invited
Referendum Day
We will be closed on Friday May 22nd as the school will be used as a polling station.
Delphi Trip

The last day for payment of the balance of the trip is Friday May 8th.  Thanks to all who have paid already and for using the Easy Payments System.
Reminder

The school is closed on Monday next, May 4th only.
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